
Sayers, Mlargery

From: Lisa Markovitz <lmarkovitz@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 6:07 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: CR10

Sorry for just noticing this, I just thought that the "entities" that can have 5 minutes, including task force members
needed some clarification. I could be wrong, but I figure businesses and non-profit orgs are easy to define as an entity

and from whom authorization needs to be given, but who gives permission to a task force member to speak?

Would it be the chair people, or a vote of the whole? It needs some spelling out maybe. Also then I figured it might be
good to say it only applied to task force members on the topics the task force addressed, but that's less important, of

course.

Thanks all,
Lisa



Sayers, Margery

From: LisaMarkovitz <lmarkovitz@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 3:01 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: CR10-2018

I see this is on the current legislation list, and it has amendments filed. For amendment 2 there is possibly a need for

another amendment to amendment 2.

Amendment 2 states that "task force members" can have 5 minutes. You might want to put in language regarding task

force members who served on a task force that is the subject of the legislation, otherwise, having served on any task

force ever, technically, would entitle someone to 5 minutes forever? :)

Lisa
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